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FIRST SUPPLEMENT TO THE 
APPLICATION  

 

INTRODUCTION 

On January 9, 2017, Questar Gas Company (Questar Gas) filed an Application in 

this Docket (Application).  On February 2, 2017, the Utah Public Service Commission 

(Commission) held a Technical Conference in this matter.  During the Technical 

Conference, Questar Gas identified some errors in certain exhibits to the Application and 

accompanying testimony.  Additionally, certain participants in the Technical Conference 

requested that Questar Gas provide alternative scenarios to some of the models that 

accompanied the Application.   

Accordingly, Questar Gas respectfully submits the attached Exhibits as 

supplemental to the Application in this matter. 
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DISCUSSION 

During discovery in this matter, Questar Gas became aware that Exhibits 2.2, 3.7, 

Application Exhibit L-1 and Application Exhibit L-5 contained an incorrect gathering 

rate for the Trail Unit.  Attached QGC Exhibits 2.2.1S, 3.7.1S, and Application Exhibits 

L-1.1S and L-5.1S have been revised to correct the error in the gathering rate.  Questar 

Gas has also attached, for the Commission’s and Parties’ convenience, updated 

Application Exhibits P-1.1S and P-5.1S, both of which contain the updated gathering 

rate. 

QGC Exhibit 3.2 contained errors in Column D.  Specifically, the information 

contained in Column D should have been included in Column B.  Attached QGC Exhibit 

3.2.1S has been corrected.   

Finally, a participant in the February 2nd Technical Conference requested that 

Questar Gas provide an update to QGC Exhibit 3.7 that showed the cost analysis after 

removing costs and volumes from wells that the Hydrocarbon Monitor identified in his 

report as possibly being more risky.  Attached QGC Exhibit 3.7.2LC shows the cost 

analysis without the inclusion of the identified wells. 

Questar Gas respectfully submits this First Supplement to the Application and the 

updated exhibits referenced herein. 
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 DATED this 7th day of February, 2017. 

     Respectfully submitted, 

     QUESTAR GAS COMPANY 
     
 

 
______________________________ 

     Jenniffer Nelson Clark (7947) 
     Attorneys for Questar Gas Company 
     333 S. State Street 
     PO Box 45433 
     Salt Lake City, Utah 84145-0433  
     (801) 324-5392 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

This is to certify that a true and correct copy of the First Supplement to the 

Application was served upon the following persons by email on February ____, 2017: 

Patricia E. Schmid 
Justin Jetter 
Assistant Attorney General 
160 East 300 South 
P.O. Box 140857 
Salt Lake City, UT  84114-0857 
pschmid@utah.gov 
jjetter@utah.gov 
 

Steven Snarr 
Assistant Attorney General 
160 East 300 South, 5th Floor 
P.O. Box 140857 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84114-0857 
Ssnarr@utah.gov  

Chris Parker 
Director 
Division of Public Utilities 
160 East 300 South 
P.O. Box 146751 
Salt Lake City, UT 84114-6751 
chrisparker@utah.gov 
 
 

Michele Beck 
Director 
Office of Consumer Services 
160 East 300 South 
P.O. Box 146782 
Salt Lake City, UT 84114-6782 
mbeck@utah.gov 
 
 

  

  

 

      ______________________________________ 

  

mailto:pschmid@utah.gov
mailto:Ssnarr@utah.gov
mailto:cparker@utah.gov
mailto:mbeck@utah.gov

